Before I proceed, I must first apologize for this unsolicited letter to you. I am aware that this is certainly not a conventional way of approach to establish a relationship of trust, but I do have limited choice. 

 

I am Dr. Chumas Wills; a Director with the Department Of Minerals and Energy Affairs Republic of South Africa.

I write to seek your co-operation in the transfer deal of $5,900,000,00 (Five Million Nine Hundred Thousand U.S. Dollars). This money is presently in a domiciliary account; and its from an (OVER INVOICED) of Multi Billion Dollars Contract awarded sum to foreign firms here in South Africa in preparation of the 2010 Fifa Football World Cup that will be hosted by South Africa next year. 

We need you as a foreigner to co-operate with us in providing an account where this money will be paid into and as it’s in my power, I will use my official power to appoint, recognize and confirm you as the true legal beneficiary of the fund to enable us use your name to secure the money. The reason why we need your co-operation in order to use your name to remove and secure this money out of South Africa is because we can not use our identity to remove the money out of here due to our political/ and government official civil service reputation. 
 

Once the fund is released and transferred into your account, I am proposing 25% of the total sum to you for your involvement.10% would be set aside for any expenses that might be incurred during the transaction. I would retain 65% for myself and my colleague who are part of the deal. 

Note that this process is not risky in any manner and it is completely legal but might not be justified morally. However If this proposal does offend your moral values please pardon me if not reply me via my private email address- chuma@chumawilson.com. Please be kind also to get back to me if you are not interested to enable me proceed to another contact. 

Regards, 

Dr. Chumas Wills. (+27 73 683 4420, personal No).
